
	

	

Jennifer Walsh 
Planning & Development Control 
London Borough of Camden 
5 Pancras Square 
London 
N1C 4AG 
 
8 September 2017 
 
 
Dear Jennifer  
 
APPLICATIONS FOR APPROVAL OF DETAILS PURSUANT TO PLANNING PERMISSION  
 
On behalf of King’s Cross Central General Partner Limited (KCCGPL), please find enclosed an 
application for the approval of Condition 4 of planning permission 2014/5272/P dated 27 October 
2014 relating to the Fish & Coal Offices and Eastern Wharf Road Arches.  
 
A previous application for the approval of Condition 4 was approved on 18 August 2016 (ref 
2016/4440/P). This application seeks approval for a change to 4no. external light fittings on the 
north elevation of the Wharf Road Arches, as highlighted in yellow on the elevation drawing 
enclosed.  
 
The fitting proposed is consistent with that proposed along the remaining length of the Wharf 
Road Arches as part of the Coal Drops Yard scheme, for which an application has been submitted 
and registered with reference 2017/1856/P.   
 
This application is accompanied and supported by: 
 

• Application form for Approval of Details (Permission ref 2014/5272/P) 
• A cheque for the sum of £97 [cheque will follow on under separate cover] 
• Drawing 4431-BAMSE-7604 AB1  
• Light specification - Type EX2 

 
 
I trust that the above information is acceptable and I look forward to receiving confirmation that 
the applications have been validated and are in progress. Should you have any queries, please 
do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jen Ponting 
Senior Project Manager  
 
Enc.  As above  


